Florence Ariessohn

Dear Washington State Department of Ecology, I know you get form letters, but this one is
different, because I am HIGHLY sensitive to chemicals and the off-gassing of all sorts of building
materials, household products, etc. We need to protect everyone, not just the canary in the coal mine
like me. I am writing to support all of the proposed restrictions and reporting requirements in the
proposed Safer Products for Washington rule. It is critical to end the use of dangerous chemicals in
products that are building up in people, food, wildlife, and water. There are safer solutions that can
be used in place of hazardous chemicals and these rules are critically important for moving
companies in the right direction. I support the proposed rule as a critical next step in preventing
pollution and protecting vulnerable populations and species. Sincerely, Florence Ariessohn 5412
180th Ave E Lake Tapps, WA 98391



